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Stars of the week 
 
Stars of the Week for last week were: 
 

Ricardo Osario   Angelika Maciuszek 
Jamie Foster   Jorgie Sanders 
Chloe Potschul   Evie Watson 
Mercedes Buck   Christopher Abraham 
Charlie Hersey-Green  Maja Salamon 
Nina Lewandowska  Xavier Rystwej  
Alfie Bewers   Harrison Hampton 
Margarita Andruskeviciute Iesher Dodman 
Poppy Cash   Ross Hurst 
Luke Morley   Mason Loveridge 
 
 

Teampoints 
 
Last week’s results were: 
1st: Blue 
2nd: Yellow 
3rd: Green 
4th: Red 

Attendance 

Parent Forum 
 
We are changing how the Parent Forum operates and 
would like to recruit 2 parents per class to attend on 
a regular basis.  
 
If you are interested in being a 
class representative for the   
parents’ forum, please contact 
Mrs Price in the school office. 

Drive safely 
 
We’ve had a report of a child nearly being run over 
on Knappers Way. Please can parents drive carefully 
while around school. If you are supervising children 
leaving and arriving 
at school, please 
keep an extra eye on 
them in this dark and 
gloomy weather. 



Advance Diary Dates 

 
Tuesday 6th December   Parents into class 
Wednesday 14th December  Early Years Christmas Production 
Thursday 15th December  School Christmas Lunch 
Monday 19th December  School disco 
Tuesday 20th December  Autumn term ends 
Thursday 5th January   Spring term starts 
Thursday 5th January   Term starts 
 

Clubs 
 
We still have a few places at 
selected clubs. Please ask at 
the office for more details. 

Building work 
 
We have now received conformation that the  
building work will start at the end of the month. The 
contract has been awarded to the company who 
built the 2014 extension and will be run by the same 
team so we are looking forward to welcoming them 
back to Glade. The work to be completed includes: 
 
 Relocation of the long trim trail and the “pick 

up sticks”. 
 Removal of a substantial number of trees. 
 Removal of the wedge shaped area behind the     

mobile. 
 Construction of a standalone 4 classroom block 

on the field where the current trim trail is. 
 Construction of a new foyer at the front of the 

school. 
 Landscaping of the area outside Swifts, Robins, 

the Roost & Skylarks to provide level access to 
classrooms as well as new cycle sheds. 

 Conversion of Skylarks into a new staffroom. 
 Construction of a corridor between Skylarks’ 

inside and outside doors. 
 Conversion of the current staffroom into a new 

office. 
 Conversion of the current office into a meeting 

room. 
 Replacement of the entire roof! 
 
The mobile will stay during all of this. At a later date, 
2 more classrooms will be added to the new block 
and then remove the mobile classrooms. 

School Uniform 
 
We have had a few incidences of children coming into 
school in the incorrect uniform. The main issues are: 
 
Some children wearing summer dresses. These are 
only permitted during summer term when weather is 
much warmer. They are not suitable for the wet and 
cold winter days. 
 
Children not wearing correct footwear. Children 
should wear plain black shoes. Trainers are not per-
mitted. During the wet weather, children may come 
to school in wellies as long as they have a change of 
shoes for indoor use. 
 
Children not wearing the correct school jumper. Only 
the badged school jumpers are permitted. Plain  
jumpers without the badge are not permitted. School 
jumpers can be purchased from  
 
www.schooluniformsplus.co.uk 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

Discovery Education + Espresso Coding 
 
All children across the whole school have home access 
to our online learning system Discovery Education. 
This includes the coding section Espresso Coding. To 
access the system from any computer, tablet or 
phone, go to: www.discoveryeducation.co.uk 
 
Username:   student23458 
Password:   password 
 

http://www.schooluniformsplus.co.uk
http://www.discoveryeducation.co.uk

